
From: Brett Tofel <mail.reknew@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 9:28 AM 
To: Samuelson, Jennifer <Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov> 
Cc: French, Daniel <Daniel.French@vermont.gov>; Eric Lopez <eric.lopez.mazzeo@gmail.com> 
Subject: Opposing adding Lincoln to our SU  
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Dear Ms. Samuelson, 
As a citizen of Strafford, I oppose adding Lincoln to the WRVSU. 
This district is much too far (travel time for SU staff and board members) from the center of our already 
too big SU.  
 
There are no advantages to the SU in adding this district and several disadvantages: distance, cost, 
complexity. 
Sincerely, 
Brett Tofel 
802-371-7183 
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